
Parents are invited to 

the Prayer. 

Each will be the first 

half of class in the 

church. 
 

CCRE Newsletter          April  2018 
Happy Easter             He is Risen, Alleluia 

 
 

 

 Every day brings us learning opportunities. During the months ahead, you and 

your child may not study a textbook, but you will have countless opportunities to live 

the teachings of Jesus about love, compassion, 

forgiveness, generosity, and justice - and in that way 

learn more about our faith. My prayer during the 

months ahead is that we learn something new about 

our faith every day, not in a textbook but in living with 

love the teachings of Jesus.  

3/28 Class - 4:00 PM & 7:00 PM 

 4/4 Class - 4:00 PM & 7:00 PM 1st & 2nd Gr. Service at 4:00  

4/11 Class - 4:00 PM & 7:00 PM 

 4/18 Class - 4:00 PM & 7:00 PM End of the year Prayer Service 
 

1st Communions are April  21 or 22.  

The Carroll parishes will have it at the 10 AM Mass Sunday 

 
Your home is a domestic church. 

To keep track of the Gospel readings through the summer you can go to 

http://onlineministries.creighton.edu/CollaborativeMinistry/daily.html 

These are written for adults, but after reading the reflections 

you will have some ideas to talk about with your children. 

 

 
           We can always use more catechists.       Think & pray about it.  
There are many benefits for volunteering: Learn new skills, make a difference, work with other 
giving people, put your faith into action, preserve our faith, and give back in gratitude. 
 
Being a CCRE parent covers the basic qualities of a catechist: 
 Faith to share. 
 Care for and relate to kids. 
You can also give a personal invite and a word of encouragement to potential catechists:      

 “You have a way with children.”    Or   “You would make a great catechist.” 
 

 
Thanks to those who helped our program this year from catechists  

to hall monitors. God has given our community every gift that it needs. We 
only need to notice and encourage them. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Formed is a ‘Netflix’ for Catholics, it has movies and other resources all free by signing up 

with parish access code: HN3F4J at formed.org 
 

Use the attached CCRE registration for this fall now.  
 

You can pay later if you like. 
 

If you will have children in grades K-3 make sure you mark the following on the registration: 

Will the following children in grades K-3 be attending CCRE  

on days CCSD dismisses early? 

Please check:   Yes____  No____ 
 

Carefully consider your choice so each child is in the best group for them. 

You can email it to ccre@win-4-u.net, mail it to CCRE 1607 N. West St. or drop it off at 
the St. Lawrence rectory office. 

 

Register by August 15. Tuition: $60 a child. 
 

If you register after August 15, Late Registration is $70 a child.  
 
 

If you do not pay all the tuition make a payment plan on the back of the registration form.  
If your family has more than 3 children in CCRE you only have to pay for 3. 

 

If you need financial assistance just check the box on the back of the form 

and you will be contacted to work out arrangements. 

There are many ways to help the program if you cannot pay tuition. 

 
 
This month’s theme is                 

The Kingdom of God.      

It exists wherever God’s 

love reigns in our hearts. 

April is Volunteer Appreciation Month. 

As the year comes to a close this is a good time to think 

 of those who have freely given to help your child.  

A supportive word or a thank you card is always good,  

maybe a flower.  

 

http://formed.org/
mailto:ccre@win-4-u.net

